
To: "Daniel_Bien@durbin.senate.gov" Daniel_Bien@durbin.senate.gov 

Cc:  "msimpso3@ncsu.edu" msimpso3@ncsu.edu; "aplaas@gmail.com" aplaas@gmail.com 

Subject: HA 2025 Conference Visa delays 

 

Dear Mr. Bien, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request your assistance in securing a visa to attend 
the 15th International Conference on Hyaluronan (HA 2025), scheduled for June 8–12, 2025, at the Q 
Center in St. Charles, Illinois, USA. I have submitted the necessary paperwork, but the processing of my 
visa request has been significantly delayed. 

[Insert specific details here] 

Please let me know if you require any further information. I appreciate your assistance and look forward 
to attending HA 2025. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Insert your contact information here] 
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